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[10262] September 4, 1998 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 26-98 RE: INVITATION TO
1998 FEFSI GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
______________________________________________________________________________ Attached is
an invitation to FEFSI’s 1998 General Membership meeting, to be held on September 24th
and 25th, 1998 in Austria. Unfortunately, the International Committee is also scheduled to
meet on September 24th. Please feel free to pass this invitation on to one of your firm
colleagues. Mary S. Podesta Senior Counsel Attachment
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